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May 2024
Dear Parents and Carers,

Sports Day 2024

On Thursday 6th June 2024, Longvernal will be holding their annual sports day. The children will be required
to wear their PE kits. Weather dependent, please send your child to school with suncream already applied, and
a sunhat, as we will be spending most of the day outside. Furthermore, all children will need a water bottle,
clearly marked with their name on.

Throughout the morning, the children will participate in several sporting activities to earn points for their
houses: Squirrels, Badgers, Foxes and Hedgehogs. If your child is unsure which house they are in, please get
them to ask their class teacher. At 1pm, we would like to welcome you to witness our first Olympic opening
ceremony and to cheer on your child/ren for the final few races of the day: 100m sprint, obstacle race, relay
and egg and spoon, again earning points for their houses.

Towards the end of the afternoon, we would like to encourage parents and carers to join in with a race or two,
as it wouldn't be a sports day without some parent participation!

All children will need to return to class with their teachers to collect their belongings and be registered
before being allowed home. Therefore, if you could please follow normal protocol with regards to pick up
please.

From 3:15pm, the PTFA will be holding their annual Summer Fete - Longvernal's Summer Social. Please be
encouraged to bring picnic blankets, garden games and a few pennies to support the PTFA raise money to
enhance your child's school experience. More details will be sent out soon.

We look forward to seeing you therel!

Miss Collins
PE Co-Ordinator
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